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28205

Robert lazo, Iso.
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.I. 20555

January 20, 1980

Dear Sir,
In the rusn of the last few weeks, I neglected to tell you of my

appreciation for the favorable decision we recieved from your board
regarding the re-opening of the licensing hearings for the Wm. 3.
McGuire nuclear station. If by chance others do not write you on this
matter, let me say that the people of Charlotte are gratefull for
your understanding and good intentions.

I look forward to meeting you at the start of the hearings. Until
then, I wish you all the best.

Regard /,

Mike Fen. ell k
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